
Shroff, Behram

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Kock, Andrea - 1 141

Thursday, December 17, 2009 1:07 PM
'Hanley.James@epamail.epa.gov'
Bjornsen, Alan; Shroff, Behram; Yu, Irene; Park, James; Swain, Patricia; Ford, William
Re: Thanks for the Extension to the public comment period

Jim thank you for your response. We do not need a formal request from epa. We look forward to working
closely with you and your staff. Happy holidays to you!

Sent from NRC blackberry
Andrea Kock
202-579-8861

From:

- -------------------------------------- ---------

I"Kock, Andrea" <Andrea. Kock@nrc.gov>
S -------------------------------------------------------

ITo: I
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IJames Hanley/R8/USEPAIUS@EPA

Cc:

'"Park, James" <James.Park@nrc.gov>, "Yu, Irene" <lrene.Yu@nrc.gov>, "Bjomsen, Alan"
<Alan.Bjomsen@nrc.gov>, "Shroff, Behram"

I<Behram.Shroff@nrc.gov>, "Swain, Patricia" <Patricia.Swain@nrc.gov>, "Ford, William"
<William.Ford@nrc.gov>

-- >
'Date:

112/16/2009 04:54 PM

Subject: I

,Additional distribution of Draft SEIS supplements 1,2,3 for NUREG-1 910 and Request for 30 days Extension
tp the public comment period I

'Good evening Jim!

We have discussed EPA's request for an additional 30 calendar days to review the draft SEISs. Unfortunately
;this would cause quite a problem on our end as we have a contractor assisting us in reviewing the comments
and developing responses and within 30 days their work will be complete. This would result in NRC resolving
EPA's comments Without contractor assistance which would result in a schedule delay.

Since the comment period has already been extended from 45 to 52 days, giving one additional week, we
would like to propose that EPA provide comments by Feb. 8 and that the NRC staff be available via telecon to
meet with EPA toanswer any questions/resolve issues to expedite your review.

Please, call me at 301-415-7183 to discuss more.

ýThanks
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